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Development of the JANE website 

 

Following the signature of the consortium agreement, the NHRF team, being responsible for 

Work Package 2 (Dissemination) and hence for the website construction, started thinking about 

the design of JANE website addressing technical issues in first place. In collaboration with the 

NHRF IT officers, we investigated the subcontractors’ landscape and determined the technical 

requirements for hosting the website at NHRF’s environment (platforms).  

 

Due to administrative/legislative issues connected with public procurement, which delayed the 

initiation of the subcontracting process, the real effort started in mid-November right after the 

JANE Kick-off meeting in Milan. At the kick-off meeting, our first attempts at designing the logo 

were presented to the General Assembly in order to receive feedback with a view to finalizing 

this subtask. The main concept regarding the design and function of the website was also 

presented and the partners agreed that the website should:  

 

- serve the main goals of JANE, therefore, be well-structured and friendly to all users since 

it should secure not only the communication among partners but also address diverse 

target groups; 

- present the project’s developments in real-time; 

- not include an account for social media, rather each of the partners should use their own 

national social media accounts for providing information on the JANE Joint Action. 

 

Therefore, following further exchange of views with the Coordinating team, the design of the 

website was developed under the guidance of the WP2 team.  From the technical point of view, 

the website is ready to be transferred and adapted to the NHRF appropriate platform in order 

to become fully functional.  It will be characterized by a modern design, based on the content 

and goals of the project, adapted to mobile phone & tablet use, friendly to social media and 

google search as well as compatible with the WCAG 2.0 protocol. It will also be SEO friendly in 

order to be better promoted through the Google search engine. The design of the website is 

presented in the following link: https://xd.adobe.com/view/87612cc3-87f0-4c8c-a476-

9866865ee158-d232/?fullscreen&hints=off. The JANE website will be maintained after the 

project ends to ensure access to project information and outcomes. 

 

The design has already been communicated to the coordinator and expected to be discussed in 

order to be approved by all partners in early January 2023, with the aim of becoming fully 

operational by the end of January 2023.  
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